<u>Milan Dharmasthali School</u>

Subject: New Spark English

Class: 6 Period 5

Topic: The Gift Of Wali Dad

Learning Objectives: after reading this story students will be able to know about being honesty.

Teaching Materials.....

Summary of the story

Once upon a time there was an old grass Once upon a time there cutter named Wali dad. Each day he earned thirty paisa: from which he saved ten in a clay pot under his bed. One evening Wail dad was amazed to find that his coin has filled to the brim of the pot. Then he begin to think himself what shall I do with this money? The next day wail dad exchanged all his coins for a lovely gold bracelets from the Jeweller. Then he decided to give bracelet to the noblest lady and then he told to the Merchant to give little bracelet from my side. Soon after the merchant presented the queen of Khistan with the bracelet from wail dad side .In return of that bracelet her servant load a camel with the finest silk

Answer the following questions;

- 1. What was the name of an old grass cutter?
- 2. How much money did he earn each day?
- 3. Why do you think Wali dad chooses to give his saving away?
- 4. Whom did he decided to give bracelet?
- 5. What did queen of Khistan give in return of bracelet?

SCHOOL: Milan Dharmasthali School.

Subject: New Spark English

Class: 6 Periods 5th

Topic: The Gift of Wail dad.

Learning objectives: Students will be able to know the remaining story of The Gift of the wail dad. And able to write question answer.

SUMMARY OF THE STORY

In the return of the bracelet :The queen servant load the camel with the finest silk and when the merchant return back home he brought the silk to the hut of the wali dad .And the grass cutter said this is worse than the bracelet so ; he decided to give camel to the noblest man in the entire world .So the merchant said it is very simple .He said it is the young king of Nek Abad .So in his next trip there , the old grass cutter suggest merchant give him these silks with my compliment. The king in return sent twelve fine horses to wali dad .And Merchant give twelve horse to wali Dad and he give two horse to the merchant and take the rest to the queen of Khistan. When the queen get this horse both the king of Neck bad and queen of Khistan decided to meet wali dad themselves. On hearing this Wali dad was so worried about what would happen' he cried himself to sleep. Answer the following questions:

- 1. Who is the noblest man in the world?
- 2 .What did the king give in return of silk?
- 3. Who want to meet Wali dad?
- 4. Why did Wali dad become so worried?
- 5 .How many horse did Wali dad give to Merchant?